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Save the date - Kesko Corporation will
organise an investor event with visits to
its logistics centres on 29 September
2025
Kesko will be hosting an investor event on Monday, 29 September 2025, starting in the
morning with visits to its grocery trade logistics centre in Vantaa and the new Onnela logistics
centre for Onninen and K-Auto in Hyvinkää, which will begin operations in H2/2025.
Transportation will be provided from Kesko’s K-Kampus in Helsinki. Kesko’s CEO Jorma
Rauhala and CFO Anu Hämäläinen will then provide presentations on the company’s drivers
for growth and profitability and the progress made in Kesko’s strategy execution. The event is
aimed at institutional investors, analysts and the media. The event will be held and materials
provided in English.

An invite with detailed programme and instructions for registration will be published closer to
the event.

 
Further information:
Hanna Jaakkola, Vice President, Investor Relations
tel. +358 105 323 540
firstname.lastname@kesko.fi


